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To

Ari Narender Modi Ji,
Hon'ble Prime Minister of India
Government of India,

New Delhi-110001

Subject: NITI Aayog recommendations on closure, transfer to states, status etc.
-Reg.

Hon’ble Sir,

With profound respect, we would like draw your kind attention towards NITI Aayog
recommendation regarding its analysis the fiancé of CPSEs for their closure, transfer to
states, status etc. in respect of the following CPSEs under M/O communications and
information Technology i.e.

1. Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited
2. ITI Limited.

It is learnt that recently PMO has directed Department of Telecommunications to furnish
the status of implementation of the recommendation in respect of the above CPSEs.

This information has alarmed the employees of BSNL and all concern of BSNL. BSNL is
the biggest PSU which has the annual turnover of more than Rs. 31000 Crores and
continuously making operational profit for the last three consecutive years. BSNL is
paying salary to its 2.05 lakh employees and manning its operations and maintenance as
its own without the financial help of the Government. About 10 lakhs families bread &
butter is depending on the survival of BSNL that includes its 2.05 employees, venders,
suppliers, contractor etc. More that million of customers are taking quality & reliable
service form BSNL at affordable rates. The presence of BSNL in the telecom sector of
India regulates the tariff and providing services to customers on reasonable rates. It also
provides national security. Hence, the presence of BSNL in our country is a must.

Hon’ble Sir, your kind honor has already expressed the concern on revival of BSNL in
the speech delivered on 15 August 2016 from “Red Fort”, New Delhi. Your kind concern
has boosted the moral of BSNL employees and created a faith that NDA Govt. is for the
revival and growth of BSNL. Now at this juncture since the BSNL is on revival Path, NITI
Aayog recommendation for its closure is a surprise and painful. It has created lot of unrest
and demotivation among the employees of BSNL.
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In view of the above , it is , therefore , earnestly requested to your kind honor to direct
NITI Aayog to drop such proposal i.e. closers of BSNL which is not at all in the interest of
nation. We are confident and have full faith in your kind honour who will understand the
pain and concern of BSNL employees and take immediate necessary steps to block such
unrealistic move. ~

With Kind regards,

Yours faithfully

& -
(PRAHLAD RAI)
General Secretary

Copy to:-

1. Shri Manoj Sinha ji, Hon’ble Ministef of State for Commutations (IC), Govt. of India,
Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi - 110001

2. Shri Arvind Pangadia, Chairman, NITI Ayog, Yojna Bhawan, New Delhi — 110001

3. Shri Nripendra Mishra, Principal Sgcretary, PMO, Govt. of India, New Delhi - 01

4. Shri J.S. Deepak, Secretary (Telecom), DoT, Govt. of India, Sanchar Bhawan.
New Delhi

5. Shri Anupam Shrivastava, CMD BSNL, New Delhi - 110001



